
Continuation of We- Nana shuttle in fall 2003  
(03-08) 

To: Marshall Lind 
Chancellor  

From: Richard A. Caulfield,  
Chair, MPC 
r.caulfield@uaf.edu, x5573 

Subject: MPC recommendation 03-08: 
“Continuation of We-Nana shuttle in fall 2003” 

Goals I, II, III 
Action statements: A9, A11, A13, A14 

Cc: MPC members 
S. Patil, Subcommittee on Circulation & Parking 
Vice-Chancellor Neumayr 
Facilities Services 
Parking Services 
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